
 
  

18 January 2023 
 
To : Managing Director 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Subject :         Clarification on media news 
  
 
This is with reference to the news in the media regarding the acquisition of Polyplex 
(Thailand) Public Company Limited. Please be advised that the Company does not comment 
on market rumours or speculation. 
 
 
Please be informed accordingly.  

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Polyplex (Thailand) Public Company Limited 
 

 
 
 
Mr. Amit Prakash 
Managing Director 


